
MINUTES OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

LANE COUNTY MASS TRANSIT DISTRICT 

REGULAR MEE TI NG 

December 21, 1982 

The regular monthly meeting of the Board of Directors of the Lane County 
Mass Transit District was held in the Eugene City Hall on December 21, 1982 at 
7:30 p.m. 

Present: Ted J. Langton, President, presiding 

Absent: Peter M. Brandt 
Janet Calvert 
Janice Eberly, Secretary 
Judy Ne 1 son 
Larry Parducci 
Glenn E. Randal 1, Vice President/Treasurer 

LACK OF QUORUM: 
meeting. 

Due to lack of a quorum, Mr. Langton cancelled the 

{/ 
Secretary 
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